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 Customer Name   
 

Engineering Change Notice 
Change of plastic reel for SMD type capacitor 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We would like to inform you that the design of reel inside for packaging of the following products will 

be changed. 
 

1. Products to be affected 
All of SMD series of: 

- Conductive Polymer Aluminum Solid Capacitors (NPCAP
TM

) 

- Conductive Polymer Hybrid Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors 

- Aluminum Electrolytic capacitors 

 

2. Different point of new reel:  Only inside design will be changed. 
 Present reel New reel 

Outside 

  

Inside 

  
Although the new reels have different inside design as shown in the above pictures, the reel 

dimensions (JEITA ET-7200C), the material and the strength are the same with those of the 

present reels.  

 

 

3. Schedule 

We start to use the above mentioned new reel in our production on May 2015.  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Kazuhiro HATANAKA 

Manager  

Design Group 

CHEMI-CON MIYAGI CORPORATION 

NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION 


